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Information on our  
sponsoring partner, Florian “Flo” Alt  
 
 
 
In the forthcoming Moto3 World Championship season, Flo will compete on a KALEX-KTM 
for the German Kiefer Racing team. 
 
These photos show the creation of the new motorbike : 
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As main sponsor, the Bohle Group would like wishes Flo “All the best and 
every success for the upcoming season” as part of the Kiefer Racing team.  
 


